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4th May 2010 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
When we commenced our renovation we thought we would be able to do it all 
ourselves and then reality hit and we realised if we wanted the renovation 
finished before 2020 then we needed help – enter Paul Farthing and PTF 
Constructions. 
 
Paul helped us make informed decisions and provided us with good advice right 
throughout our project. Paul was the brains behind some very clever ideas that 
allowed us to do things we would not have otherwise been able to do had Paul 
not found us an alternative way around some issues we faced renovating and 
older home. 
 
We love our award winning home and would be very proud to talk too or show 
anyone through our home who were considering working with PTF Constructions 
and would like to see their workmanship first hand. 
 
We certainly know who we will call when we get the urge to take on such a 
massive task again.  
 
We have already recommended Paul and his team to family and friends and will 
continue to do so (even to the people who knock on our door and ask who built 
our beautiful house). 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Max & Kate Wakeling 
Max Ph: 0413 619 155 
Kate Ph: 0400 893 369 


